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Going for Gold with God 

 

Friday 4th February 2022. 

A very Happy New Year to all our wonderful children, families and friends of our school. 

 

Our Amazing Stars! 
 

 

 

 

We have been busy crowning our shiny stars in our celebration assemblies. Here are our wonderful 

winners from the last two weeks… 

 

Red Class: Leo and Lola. 

Yellow Class: Isla and Neo. 

Green Class: Arthur and Kaisan. 

Indigo Class: Reanie and Skye. 

Violet Class: Alfie and Libby. 
 

Congratulations to all our shiny stars! 
 

Office Hours 

Please remember that the School Office is not open on Tuesday or Thursday afternoons.  If you 

have an emergency, please call the school mobile on 07519 104228. Thank you. 
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Going for Gold with God 

 

A sad farewell. 

 

The children and staff said a sad farewell to Reverend Nicky last Friday. Pupils worked 

together as a classes to create cards as well as presenting a collection of: prayers, 

poems, songs, blessings and messages of thanks. 

The pupils presented Rev. Nicky with gifts including a tree and a rose bush to plant in her 

garden to remember the pupils and her time at Bishop Rawle.  

Thank you to all who donated money towards these beautiful gifts. 

We would all like to wish Reverend Nicky the very best in her new job within the prison 

service and we hope she stays in touch with our school and community. 

Goodbye and God bless.  
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   Chinese New Year   

 

 

This week pupils have enjoyed learning about Chinese New Year and the year of the Tiger 

in our whole school worship sessions. 

Several of our classes have also taken part in RE lessons focused on this special festival 

and its traditions. This has included food tasting, mask making, dragon dancing and 

creating lucky red lanterns. 

Visit from the Cheadle Mayor. 
We were delighted to be awarded a special certificate from the Mayor following a 

whole-school event to support ‘Show Racism the Red Card’- the UK’s largest anti-racism 

educational charity. 

The event was featured in an article in the Cheadle and Tean Times, which led to Sue 

Walley, Mayor of Cheadle, contacting the school to congratulate them for being part of 

such a special cause. 

The Mayor was particularly proud of a quote made by one of our pupils – Zak – who said: 

“We are all different and that is amazing. Everyone should be treated with equality.” 

The Mayor visited us and presented a certificate to the whole school and a special one 

for Zak to recognise our involvement in showing racism the red card. 
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Going for Gold with God 

 

Worship Council news 

Recently the worship councillors have been discussing their roles within school. During our 

meetings we have written a list of roles and responsibilities to agree to carry out.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cheadle Town Tigers U11's Football Team 
We are very proud to be the sponsor of Cheadle Town Tigers U11's football team this 

season. Not only is it lovely to give something back to our community, it is also pleasing 

that we have three of our very own Year 6 pupils playing for the team too.  
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School Council. 

The School Council have been busy deciding upon a potential school pet that will be a 

weekly treat for the class whose attendance is 95% or higher. After half term, the Race to 

5 initiative will begin. The School Council aim to improve our attendance and will be 

leading an assembly next week to inform all pupils on how they can be on board with this 

new, exciting scheme.  

Based on the parent and pupil questionnaire responses, we are hopeful that after school 

clubs will return after half term and the School Council have been sharing their ideas on 

what clubs they would like to attend. A letter with details on after school clubs will be sent 

out shortly and we will, of course, ensure that they are carried out in the safest way 

possible.  

Congratulations. 

Last week, our fantastic kitchen staff underwent a food hygiene inspection. We would like 

to say a massive well done as they have been awarded a well-deserved 5 stars! 
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Dates for your Diary: 

 

08.02.22 Safer Internet Assembly 

11.02.22 Severn Trent Water Assembly 

15.02.22 Stoke City 7’s Assembly. 

17.02.22 Eco- Council to plant hedging whips 

17.02.22 PTFA meeting, 5pm via Teams 

18.02.22 – Break up for half term. 

28.02.22 – Back to school. 

01.03.22 Bug Club with Carrie Alcock begins every 

Tuesday (letter will be sent out nearer the time). 

03.03.22 World Book Day 

22.03.22 – School Nurse Visit Reception and Y6 – 

Height and Weight check. 
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